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FROM: 		OPM 
TO: 		Federal retirees
CONTENT: 	Special retiree message
SEND DATE:	TBD
SUBJECT: 	The CFC still needs you!
 
Dear Federal retirees,

After years of public service, Federal retirees like you may want to continue giving back to help those in need. Whether you are returning or pledging for the first time, participation in the Combined Federal Campaign (CFC), hosted by the U.S. Office of Personnel Management, is a great way to extend that spirit of service, as the funds raised help those who need it most. 

Last year, Federal retirees contributed an incredible $5.1 million through the CFC, about 20% more than the previous year. Retirees now make up 7.6% of overall CFC donations. 
 
If you pledged last year, renewing is easy. Click DONATE on GiveCFC.org to log in to your account and renew your gift or update your previous pledges. 

And, If this is your first time using the system, you will create an account, search for and add the charities you want to support, and complete your pledge. You can give through your Federal annuity (the most popular method) or directly via a bank account or credit card.

Your years of federal service may have drawn to a close, but your support of the causes that mean the most to you doesn’t have to end. Transition your CFC pledge to your annuity and keep making a positive impact in our world. 
 



GIVE HAPPY today at GiveCFC.org
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